
                   

 

 

 

A Note from the Principal… 

March is here!! We have many activities planned in our classrooms this month.    

It’s also time to Pre-register for the next school year 2018/19. As the principal of Discovery Isle I 

am very proud of the learning experiences that the students have received here. My staff and I are 

very dedicated to making your child’s day not only educational but fun and safe.  We look forward 

to meeting your child’s needs in 2018/19. 

 

Discovery Isle is “Diving into the New Year” 2018/2019  

 Pre-register during the early bird dates of March 12th thru March 30th 

 

This year’s Early Bird Registration fee is $110.00 per child. (Savings of $50.00)  Please fill out the 

pre-registration form… click here!  You may also pick one up at the front desk. 

 

 

 

 

Art to Remember: The children at Discovery Isle have 

been working hard to create great works of art for you.  

Soon you will receive a personalized order form featuring 

your child’s art work along with pricing.  The order forms 

will need to be returned to the front office by Monday, 

March 23rd. 

 

 

 

Thank you all for the support and 

participation in the variety of fundraisers we 

have had throughout the year. Please fill free 

to only participate in the fundraisers that work 

for your family.  
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CLOCKING YOUR CHILD IN/OUT 

Parents the signing in/out process is a legal 

document. Starting March 5th please help us 

with check in/out by only allowing 

Parents/Guardians 18 years or older to check 

the children in/out.  We are having children 

accidently clocking in/out other children and it 

is causing attendance issues.  Thank you in 

advance for your patience and understanding. 

 

Alma Parent Portal  
Thanks to the Alma Parents will be able to look 

up Tuition and pay online with a credit, edit 

authorized contacts and view statements. 

All parents should receive an email sometime 

next week with more information.   

 

F.Y.I 

 Parent Reports will be completed by 

teachers and passed out the week of 

March 12th. 

 Year End Statements are available 

upon request at the front desk.  

 Starting June 1
st
 GuardianCam will 

no longer be available due to 

connectivity issues and lag times. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to set all of your 

clocks one hour ahead!!! 

Sunday, March 11
th

 

 

 
 

Saturday, March 17th 

Good Luck!!! 

 
 

 

 

 

Spring Begins  

Tuesday, March 20th 

 

School Photos will take place the 

week of March 20 to 24. 

There will be information to 

follow. 


